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Brief von Natalie Curtis an Ferruccio Busoni (Paris, 17. Oktober 1921)

Dear friend —
I wrote you a long letter to London – probably you never received it. And two months ago I saw Raphael in Paris. Are
you coming to Paris – when? – I long to see you!
I want to send you my last book. Will the address of this letter reach you? Please let me know.
Warm, affectionate
greetings from
your old friend
(almost an antique!
friend —)

Natalie Curtis
Hotel Jeanne d'Arc

59 Rue Vaneau
Paris

17.10.1921
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